

Julian De La Torre President

Gilbert Gomez Vice President

Secretary Lorraine Richards

Guillermo Sandoval Treasurer

Alma Orta Elementary Director

Sal Salas Elementary Director

Linda Camacho Intermediate Director

High School Director Laura Sanchez

Sandra Morales Support Staff Director

Irma Navarro Adult Education Director

Dianne Garcia Stevens Immediate Past Presid



Kathy Schlotz Executive Director December 2, 2011

TO: Building Reps

FR: Julian De La Torre, president

and Kathy Schlotz, executive director

RE: NEW MEMBER AND COUNCIL HOLIDAY DINNER

TUESDAY, December 14 AT 3:30 P.M.

TAMAYO RESTAURANT



- 1. WE NEED AN ACCURATE DINNER COUNT! Call or email (montebello_teachers@earthlink.net) to RSVP. This meeting is the Winter Holiday New Member and Council Holiday Dinner. Remember that the Building Reps are hosting the new teachers at the site. Please remind all the new Bargaining Unit members at your site that are confirmed for attendance. Please contact Alonso at the MTA office as soon as possible if you or someone at your site must cancel. The Association will pay per reservation whether or not the meal is eaten.
- 2. Several **vendors** will be available for consultation at the meeting. If you have questions about **income protection insurance, car insurance, or credit union products**, someone will be at the meeting to talk to you. Please make an extra effort to introduce the new Bargaining Unit members to our friendly vendors and their services.

